
 
Dear Sirs, 
 
 
 
 
hereby we would like to confirm that the scale treatment in our swimming pools 

by the company CALTRON AQUA, which is responsible for the distribution and 

installation of the VULCAN devices in the water pipe systems of the Jakuzzi, 

sewage and swimming pool filters and warm sanitary water area, works perfectly 

according to the initial promises of the mentioned company. 

 

 

 

 

With best regards, 
 
Xavier Reyes        Manel Garia 
Head of the city sports department      Sports City Council 
 
 

 
 


